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Please contact the site team should you have any questions regarding the works. 
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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

The off-site cable diversion works have progressed well 
in the period and the four new HV cables that form the 
diversion have been installed. The final jointing of the 
cable diversions onto the existing cables were completed 
during the weekend of the 7 March 2020. 

The drainage diversion works are also progressing well. In 
order to carry out this work, we have had to once again 
reposition the temporary pedestrian walkway along the 
access road, as well as reposition the access road through 
the site. In doing this we have maintained all the vehicle 
and pedestrian routes to the Wolfson, Radiotherapy and 
Energy Centre buildings. We are currently targeting to re-
open the Wolfson Road at the end of March.

We are also continuing with the removal of the existing 
foundations within the site. All of the concrete removed 
from this area is being recycled to form the base of the 
haul road. The construction of the new haul road is 
approaching the boundary with Linford Christie Stadium, 
with the next sections of concrete pours due in 2 weeks’ 
time. 

The fit out of the new site accommodation is nearing 
completion. Once complete, we will be removing the 
temporary cabin accommodation from the centre of the 
site. 

UPCOMING WORKS 

Upcoming works will include the breaking out of the 
next phase of existing underground concrete foundations 
and final completion works for the HV cable diversions. 
We are also installing more temporary power and water 
provisions around the site for future works. The haul road 
works also continue.

Tom Murphy
Senior Site Manager
07740 488819

THE WALL OF VARIABLES

The hoarding on the boundary of Ark Burlington 
Danes Academy has come to life with the artwork 
piece of the Wall of Variables.  

A collaboration between the students of Ark 
Burlington Danes Academy, and researchers of MRC 
London Institute of Medical Sciences and Imperial 
College London, this colourful mural is a data 
visualisation portrait of the community on both sides 
of the hoarding. 

The information board pictured below provides a 
detailed overview of the commission and is located 
alongside the mural. 


